
Brimscombe School Weekly Bulletin 
The week of 18th to 22nd December  

Date Event  

 

After School  

 

18th Dragonfly Class trip 
to FGR  

No after school 
clubs this week  

19th Year R & Y6 heights 
& weights am 

 No after school 
clubs this week  

 

 

20th Rock Steady  Concert 
9.30am.  All welcome! 

 

No after school 
clubs this week  

 

 

21st  Christmas            
jumper Day!!! 

Christmas Lunch 

No after school 
clubs this week  

 

22nd Church Service at 
Holy Trininty                 
Brimscombe.  Walking 
up at 9.45am  

 

 

School finishes for Christmas at 3.15pm on Friday 22nd December 

Children return on Tuesday  9th January   

 

Notes 

After School Clubs.  
A  letter  with the new 
clubs choices will be 
sent out in January 
with the choices that staff have volunteered for.  The 
clubs will start seek beginning 22nd January. 

Christmas Church Service.  We invite all the 

school community, parents, grandparents and family 
members to join us on Friday 22nd at Holy Trinity 
Church at 10am to celebrate the Christmas Story.  If 
you want to park at school and walk with us to 
church, we will be leaving at 9.45am. 

Christmas Jumper Day & lunch.  Thursday next 

week is Christmas Jumper day!  Christmas hairbands, 
antlers and wacky hats are encouraged to complete 
the look….  Lunches have been pre ordered for those 
who have said they would like one. 

 

Phone 01453 882474           website www.brimscombe.gloucs.sch.uk 

FOBS Christmas Fair!  Thanks again to FOBS for organising the festive event last Saturday! 

Parking.  As we near the end of term, we ask everyone who has a gate key to return them to the 

office.  If you feel that you need to continue to park in our car park in the new year, then please           
accompany the returned key with a letter explaining your circumstances.  From there keys will be       
reissued to those with most need.  The car park at the beginning & end of the day is proving to be 
dangerous.  Can we remind everyone that, for the safety of our children, they park elsewhere in      
Brimscombe.  Thank you. 

 

Staff wish everyone a Happy Christmas and a peaceful new year full of love and light…. 


